
 

 

Come join the Aurora Historical Society for our Annual Potluck 
Dinner and a performance from the “Legendary Ladies” 

 
 
 
 

 
Bring your friends and neighbors, and remember, this is a potluck dinner. The 
Aurora Historical Society will provide a beverage, chicken, ham, and 
paperware. Attendees bring the salads, side dishes, and desserts to share.  

 
When: May 28, 2024 

Time: 5:30 p.m. 
Location: Aurora History Museum 

Performance starts at 6:30 

 
Please RSVP to Lynne Evans 

lyevans@comcast.net or 720-560-2490 We want 
to make sure we have enough food for all. Space 

is limited! 
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